
HB 2232 -- HOMEBREWERS

SPONSOR: Sauls

This bill allows homebrewers to take their beer to licensed
microbreweries three times per year or any number of times if the
microbrewery is the primary meeting location of a homebrewing
association. Homebrewers may also bring their beer to licensed
microbreweries for organized events at which beer is available
without a separate charge. The bill requires that homebrewing
associations and hosts of organized events carry homebrewing
liability insurance.

This bill is similar to HB 680 (2023) and HB 2070 (2022).


